
 

  

December 28, 2018  
 
Helen Wiseman  
Plan Review Manager  
Village of Glenview  
Community Development  
2500 East Lake Avenue  
Glenview, Illinois 60026  
 
RE:  IDPH Review of Plumbing Ordinance with Local Amendments – Village of Glenview  
 
Dear Ms. Wiseman,   
 
The Illinois Department of Public Health (“IDPH” or the “Department”) has received a certified copy of the Village 
of Glenview (the “Village”) plumbing ordinance adopted on August 18, 2015, attached and referenced here. Pursuant 
to Sections 36 and 38 of the Illinois Plumbing License Law (the “Law”; 225 ILCS 320) and Section 750.800(b) of 
the Illinois Plumbing Licensing Code (the “Code”; 68 Ill. Adm. Code 750), units of local government should seek 
advisement for the adoption of a local plumbing ordinance.  
 
As authorized by the Law and Code, the Department hereby approves the Village of Glenview’s adoption of the 
amendments relative to the following section(s) the Illinois Plumbing Code (“ILPC”; 77 Ill. Adm. Code 890):  

 
• Section 890. Table A Approved Materials and Standards  

  
The amendments shall be approved until five years after the date of the issuance of this letter or until the promulgation 
of subsequent revisions of the amended sections of the ILPC by the Department. The Department neither approves 
nor disapproves of administrative language added by the Village in these sections.  
 
If you have any further questions concerning the Village’s adoption of amendments to the Illinois Plumbing Code, 
please contact the Plumbing and Water Quality Program at (217) 524-0791 or at dph.plumbing@illinois.gov.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Brian W. Cox, P.E.  
Manager, Plumbing and Water Quality Program  
Illinois Department of Public Health  
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